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Annual Service Awards Luncheon and Retiree Dinner Reception
To::
Deans, Directors and Department Heads
Names and titles:

Ann Weaver Hart, President

Date::
January 16, 2013

In honor of employee service, we will host two events this spring.

Employees retiring by June 30, 2013, will be invited to the Annual Retiree Dinner on Tuesday, April 9, 2013.

On Wednesday, April 24, 2013, the Annual Service Awards Luncheon will pay tribute to those who have worked at the
University of Arizona for 10, 15, 20, 25, 30, 35, 40, 45 and 50-plus years.

Department coordinators will be asked this week to begin verifying employee eligibility for the 2013 Annual Retiree Dinner
and Service Award Luncheon. More information about this process will be forthcoming from Human Resources to your
department.  Please support your staff in the time and effort needed to produce these reports.

Please remind individuals planning to retire on or before June 30, 2013, and who wish to be invited to the Annual Retiree
Dinner to inform their department coordinators by February 15, 2013.

Invitations with times and locations for these two events will go out mid-March.

Thank you for your assistance. It is important to recognize those who have contributed many years of service to our
University.
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